
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, October 23, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Queso Burrito  
 Taco Scoops  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Christiauna Thorpe   
 

1. Boys Tryouts for 8th grade will begin today starting at 3:20 and ending by 
5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus transportation 
available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on Thursday 
October 25th.  

 

2. The Halloween dance will be on Friday October 26th from 7PM to 9PM and it’s for 
Gurrie students only.  You will be able to purchase your tickets on Wednesday 
October 23rd through Friday October 26th during lunch only in the cafeteria. Your 
advisor should have given you the permission for needed to purchase your ticket.  If 
you have questions please check with your advisors.  

 

3. Dare to Dream will meet with Ms. Ramirez today right after school in room 
102A.  See you there!!! 

 
4. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school in Mr. Sullivan’s room today 

and Thursday to prepare decorations and get ticket sales ready for Friday’s 
Halloween Dance. See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions.   

 
5. Attention students Cheer Clinic will be on Tuesday, October 30 and Thursday, 

November 1. Tryouts will be on Friday, November 2. Attendance to all 3 days are 
mandatory.   

 
6. The following artists work was chosen for the LaGrange League Gallery Young at Art 

Show this past Saturday. Adam Koppel, Isabella Ries-Salinas, Charlie Reagan, and 
Gianna Pigatto. With a second place prize going to Fatima Martinez-Gallegos, and 
honorable mentions to David Valenzuela and Maria DePierre Rodriguez. 
Congratulations Artists!  

 

7. Calling all artists! Want to see your artwork on the cover of Gurrie’s yearbook? Enter 
our Yearbook Design Contest and you could win a free yearbook and a session with a 
professional designer to perfect your design. This year’s theme is, We are all 
characters in the Gurrie Story, and we’re looking for classic comics designs.  
 



Deadline is Monday, November 5. Pick up an entry form in the office or from Mrs. 
McGovern in Room 112. We can’t wait to see your ideas! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


